
 
 
 
 

 
 

 In the spring of 2024, Automha Americas took another big step in providing unprecedented service to our 
clients by opening our North American assembly area, a first in the shuttle arena. Automha Americas is 
proud to be the first shuttle manufacturer to make a long-term commitment to the North American market 
by assembling in the USA. The investment Automha Americas has made brings significant benefits to our 
clients, including pallet/load testing before assembly, clients' ability to oversee the production of their 
shuttles, completed shuttle testing with clients’ own loads before shipment and shorter lead times. 
 
 

                     

Shuttles, specifically Pallet Runner, have 
been used to design high-density, deep-lane 
storage systems in North America for over 
20 years. Over the 20-plus years that 
shuttles have been available in the North 
American market, manufacturers have come 
and gone, but all had one common trait: 
they were produced overseas.      
 



 

 
 
The opening of our assembly area is just yet another example of the investment and commitment Automha 
Americas continues to show to the Americas marketplace. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Steve Dale 
Vice President 
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